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HB 4083 requires no funding.  

The COAL Act will improve Oregon’s fiscal performance, as witnessed by its coal 

investments’ $340 million underperformance in the past decade in publicly traded 

investments. 

Not acting urgently will expose the portfolio to stranded assets and related losses in 

value. 

 


